
 

 

VIA E-MAIL 
Patrick.duan@byd.com 
 
October 22, 2021 
 
Patrick Duan 
Senior VP of Operations 
BYD Coach & Bus LLC. 
1800 South Figueroa Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90015 
 
 

Subject:  Contract C-22-MT-002 #, Electric Transit Buses with Charging and Associated Equipment  
 
Dear Mr. Duan,   
 
This letter is a formal "Notice of Award" and "Notice to Proceed" with the contract work.  
 
In an effort to make this contract a vehicle where other agencies can easily use, the contract and the 
solicitation file RFP 21-980369 will be posted on the PSTA and FPTA website. This will insure that 
agencies wishing to piggyback off this contract will have access to all the documents needed for them to 
utilize it.  
 
If you take exception to your contract being posted, please provide me with a redacted version of your 
proposal by Tuesday November 9, 2021. If you do not take exception please send me written 
confirmation that it is ok to post. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Al Burns,  
Procurement Director 
aburns@psta.net  
 
cc: Contract File 
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